
 
 
 
 
Dear State Board Members, 
   
As an angler and resident of California I am writing to ask that you DO NOT adopt an unimpaired 
springtime flow rate for the San Joaquin River of 60 percent. 
 
We have wasted enough money on this project w/ little to no progress! With our states economy 
struggling as it is we do not need to add millions more to this pointless project.  
 
Again I respectfully request that you DO NOT adopt a 60 percent unimpaired springtime flow rate for 
the San Joaquin River this fortify both the health of the local fishery and the region’s economy.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
chris hansen 
5588 w. oak 
Fresno, CA 93722 
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